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BULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

SIUE,

Vol. 19, No. 9 
May 2, 1988

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Earl Lazerson

It is a pleasure to announce the appointment of Benjamin F. Quillian, Jr. to 
the office of Vice President for Administration effective July 1, .1988. The 
appointment is subject to ratification by the Chancellor and formal action by 
the Board of Trustees. Dr. Quillian will succeed Earl Beard who has served 
as Vice President for Administration since January, 1986.

Currently, Dr. Quillian is Assistant Vice President for Administration, 
a position that he has held since March, 1987. Earlier, for a period of five 
years, he served first as Assistant Director and then as Associate Director 
of University Personnel Services. From 1978 to 1982 he was Director of 
Affirmative Action. His association with SIUE began in 1972 when he was 
appointed to the faculty of the Delinquency Study and Youth Development 
Center.

In 1983-84, Dr. Quillian was selected by the American Council on 
Education as a fellow in Academic Administration at Washington University.
He attended the Institute for Educational Management at Harvard University in 
1981. He has held several teaching and administrative appointments in other 
institutions within the Metro-East region.

Dr. Quillian received his baccalaureate degree at Harris Teachers 
College in St. Louis and his master's degree in Educational Administration at 
SIUE. His doctoral degree in Social Relations in Education was completed at 
Washington University.

I look forward to working with Dr. Quillian in pursuit of the mission of 
the University.


	Edwardsville Bulletin: May 2, 1988
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1423084335.pdf.fjHK1

